
March 18, 2014 

NSDA Board Members 

RE: Letter of Recommendation/David Lock 

Dear NSDA Board Members: 

Biggs Army Airfield 
EL Paso, TX 79906 

U.S. Customs and 
Border Protection 

I recommend David Lock for accreditation as a NSDA Principal Evaluator for Cadaver 
Land/Water. 

David went through the instructor courses for both Narcotics and Human Remains Detection 
held at the Canine Center El Paso. These Customs and Border Protection Courses have been 
evaluated by outside entities and were found to be the most difficult courses within Government 
service. David Lock completed both of these courses at the top of his class. 

David has assisted me in certifying multiple teams under Border Patrol Standards. He has 
demonstrated through field success in his ability to apply his training to field situations. He has 
further demonstrated his abilities by receiving certification as a cadaver handler for land and 
water for the Border Patrol and NSDA. 

I respectfully request your favorable consideration in this matter. 

ziska 
Special Operations Supervisor 
SOG HQ/ Canine Coordinator 
Office: 915.834.5356 
Cell: 915.487.5802 


